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Gather your friends and family, enjoy the 
casual atmosphere of Pizza on the Hill, have a 
terrific meal, and support the greater Truckee 
community through the Tahoe Donner Giving 
Fund.

Just say, “I’m dining for the Giving Fund,” 
when ordering an eat-in meal from the dinner 
menu at Pizza on the Hill at the Northwoods 
Clubhouse between the hours of 3 – 8:30 p.m. 
on Monday, August 3, and 15% of the sales 
from your eat-in order will benefit the Tahoe 
Donner Giving Fund.

Tahoe Donner created the Tahoe Donner 
Giving Fund (TDGF) in early 2015. This non-
profit program is designed to make charitable 
contributions to benefit the greater Truckee/
North Tahoe area. Participating in TDGF is 
on a volunteer basis and contributions are tax 

deductible. No funding comes from the Tahoe 
Donner Homeowners Association.

Administered by a board committee, the 
Tahoe Donner Giving Fund Operations and 
Grant committee, which is made up of Tahoe 
Donner members in good standing who rec-
ommend support for the following local areas 
of interest:
•	 Health and Human Services

•	 Environment, Conservation and Animal 
Welfare

•	 Education and Youth Development

•	 Arts and Culture

Given the large size of the Tahoe Don-
ner membership, it will be possible to make 
a substantial contribution to local charities 
with even small contributions from individual 

members, if a significant percentage of home-
owners choose to participate. The Tahoe Don-
ner Giving Fund has the potential to be one of 
the largest charitable funds in the area, giving 
community support to programs that need it 
the most. Tahoe Donner and the TDGF com-
mittee look forward to the endless possibilities 
coming to the community this year.

We hope to see you at Pizza on the Hill on 
Monday, Aug. 3! Questions? Email  
tdgf@tahoedonner.com for more info.

TAHOE DONNER GIVING FUND 
DINING EVENT, AUG. 3

Pizza sounds good! On Monday, Aug. 3, 

mention TDGF and 15 percent of the sales 

will go toward the community via the new 

Tahoe Donner Giving Fund.
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